
   
 

 

  

 

Visit to the Sharjah Energy from Waste plant 

Members of the DWMC team visited the Sharjah Energy from Waste Plant, 

owned and constructed by Masdar and Bee’ah in a joint partnership initiative. 

 The plant which is located adjacent to the existing Bee’ah Recyling facility, has 

one boiler feeding one steam turbine, that will generate 30 megawatts of power 

for use within the emirate of Sharjah. DWMC team members had the 

opportunity to ask questions and undertook a site tour with members of the 

plant commissioning team. Recycling of waste to be used is carried out before 

delivery to the plant, and the DWMC team were interested to discuss some of 

the current initiatives being developed internationally for recycling waste and 

converting waste into fuels. 

 

Further visits will be planned as the plant moves into full operations and Tim 

Clarke the DWMC CEO (Pictured second from left) was pleased to extend an 

offer to the Sharjah team to visit the DWMC facilities.  

Pictured third from left is Timothee Maury from the Sharjah management team, 

with staff from DWMC. 


